
 

      

Awareness program on the implementation of NISP Policy 

An awareness program on the implementation of NISP Policy in our college was held 

on 2nd September 2022 at 7 pm via Google meet. IIC President, IIC Convener, NISP 

Coordinator, faculty members and student coordinators attended the program. The program 

began with an inaugural address by Ms Jubilie S V, IIC Convener. The program was presided 

over by the principal and IIC President, Dr Preetha K C. NISP Coordinator, Dr Archana S R 

conducted a session on the implementation of NISP policy in our college. The coordinator 

talked about the main intentions of the policy which includes guiding HEIs for promoting 

student-driven innovations & start-ups and engaging students and faculty in innovation and 

start-up activities in campus. The policy also aims at enabling HEIs to build, streamline and 

strengthen the innovation and entrepreneurial ecosystem in campus and will be instrumental in 

leveraging the potential of student’s creative problem solving and entrepreneurial mindset, and 

promoting a strong intra and interinstitutional partnerships with ecosystem enablers and 

different stakeholders at regional, national and international level. The members and students 

were given a chance to clear their doubts at the end of the session. 

  

 


